
BBA   FAREWELL 22 MAY 2024   

There is a tradition in every college that the junior students give a farewell to 

the senior-most and outgoing students. Every student who begins college life 

must end it one day. This Year School of Business Administration organized a 

farewell party on 22th May in SAI Auditorium, G.C. Hamirpur. All 4th and 2nd 

Semester BBA Students along with final-year BBA Students gathered in this 

program. The farewell party was organized by the 2nd year and 1st year 

students under. They had beautifully decorated the auditorium. Students 

performed programs like the song, dance, and recitation. At the end, Final-

year students were awarded. Actually, we believe that Things end, but 

memories last forever!          

             

On May 22, 2024, a farewell party was held for the BBA 6th-semester students 

at SAI Auditorium, More than 100 students joined the farewell party and, it 

was a heartfelt gathering where students bid Farewell to their college years, 

reminiscing about cherished memories and expressing gratitude to their 

Mentors. The atmosphere was filled with warmth and camaraderie as 

everyone shared well-wishes and celebrated the end of a significant chapter in 

their lives. It was a memorable event that brought the college community 

together to celebrate the journey of the graduating students and wish them 

success in their future endeavours. 

Activities 

 The farewell party for the BBA graduates featured a series of engaging 

activities to create a memorable event. Faculty members and fellow students 

delivered heartfelt speeches expressing gratitude about shared experiences. 

Entertaining presentations showcased the achievements and cherished 

moments of the graduating class throughout their academic journey. 

Attendees participated in fun games and enjoyed lively music, fostering a 

sense of camaraderie and joy. The festivities concluded with a delicious lunch, 



providing an opportunity for attendees to mingle, share stories, and bid 

farewell to their departing classmates. During the farewell party, students and 

faculty engaged in various activities to make the event memorable: Modelling: 

Students walked the ramp, showcasing their unique fashion sense and 

confidence. It was a fun way for them to express themselves and leave a 

lasting impression, questions about college experiences. This engaging 

activity added excitement and laughter to the gathering, fostering a sense of 

camaraderie among everyone present. 

Awards 
The Student of the Year Award is given to outstanding students who do 

really well in their studies and contribute a lot to their college and community. 

This award encourages students to feel proud of what they achieve and sets a 

great example for others. 

Student of the Year 

SAHIL 

(21BBA033) 

 
The "Mr. Farewell" and "Miss Farewell" awards were presented to individuals 

who demonstrated exceptional contribution, leadership, and positivity during 

their time in the BBA program. 



                                      Mr. Farewell : Sahil (21BBA033) 

                                     Miss Farewell : Shivangi Dhiman (21BBA010) 

 

    

The "Mr. Personality" award recognized a student for their outstanding 

charisma, kindness, and vibrant personality, making a significant impact on 

their peers and the college community. Similarly, 

 The "Miss Personality" award celebrated another student who embodied 

warmth, kindness, and a captivating personality, fostering a sense of 

belonging among her peers. 

Mr. Personality : Arinjay Thakur (21BBA026) 

                            Miss Personality : Swati Walia (21BBA066)  



 

 

 The "Mr. Eve" and "Miss Eve" awards were bestowed upon students who 

played significant roles in organizing and ensuring the success of the farewell 

event. 

Mr. Eve: Nikhil  

Miss Eve: Nagita  



  

In the end of the Farewell party student of BBA 6TH semester Sahil 

(21BBA033) delivering the Vote Of Thanks speech and they expressed 

heartfelt gratitude to all guest those present that day .He thanked the student 

committee and support staff for the complete preparation of this farewell 

program and all the students for doing all the preparations in just two days. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Coordinator sir praised the junior students for organizing the farewell party 

in the college campus and congratulated all the passing students. 

 



 Group Photo with all Award Winners Students in Farewell Party  

           



 

 Principal Sir &Coordinator Sir with Faculty member of BBA  

            

           



 

            

            

             

Group photo with Principal Sir, Coordinator Sir, Faculty member of BBA and    

all students .          

            

            

            

            

            

            

            

    



 

 


